
POR-15 Paint & Preparation
MARINE-CLEAN
Cleans and degreases in one application without leaving residues, noxious fumes or flammable 
solvents. No other cleaner works as fast or as well. It makes petroleum-based cleaners almost 
obsolete because MARINE-CLEAN can be diluted with water up to 3, 4, 5 and even 10 times its 
volume while remaining more potent than other cleaners. MARINE-CLEAN removes grease, oil, 
mildew, algae, musty odors, soap films, wax. Use it to clean canvas, vinyl, nylon, holding tanks, 
grease traps, auto parts and more.

METAL-READY
Provides the best adhesion for POR-15® on any metal surface, including aluminum and shiny 
polished metal surfaces. Our simple process gently etches metal, creating an ideal anchor 
pattern for coatings such as POR-15®, while simultaneously leaving a zinc phosphate coating to 
insure chemical bonding of paint and steel. Avoid other preps that may leave harmful residues 
which prevent proper adhesion. After thoroughly degreasing your work piece, apply 
environmentally safe METAL-READYTM to both neutralize any rust and etch any clean bare 
metal. This will allow better adhesion of POR-15® or any other paint. METAL-READYTM is not 
caustic, corrosive, toxic or flammable.

POR-15®
POR-15 is a high-tech, high performance rust-preventive coating designed for application 
directly on rusted or seasoned metal surfaces. It dries to an incredible rock-hard, non-porous 
finish that won't chip, crack, or peel, and it prevents rust from recurring by protecting metal from 
further exposure to moisture. Use it to coat rusty frames, floor pans, farm equipment, marine 
equipment, or even a heavily corroded battery tray.

Quart $11.99

Gallon $23.99

Quart $11.99

Gallon $35.99

4 oz $12.99

Pint $31.99

Quart $39.99

Gallon $129.99



POR PATCH™
This is, quite literally, POR-15 in a tube, and like POR-15® it dries as hard as a rock, remains 
flexible, and once dry is totally impervious to fuels and solvents.

Power Mesh
A special fiberglass reinforcing fabric that can be used with POR-15 Rust Preventive paint to 
bridge gaps and repair holes in sheet metal. Handling Instructions: Do not handle fabric with 
bare hands. Because it is a special type of fiberglass cloth, the fibers may pierce your skin and 
you will experience discomfort. Wear a pair of gloves (or other protection) whenever you handle 
this cloth. As you cut the cloth, some fibers may fly into the air, so be sure to wear the mask 
provided while cutting. Please note that there is one large piece of cloth in this envelope.

Tube $17.99

Pack $8.99


